Sequoit Pride Meeting Minutes 8/7/19

Attendance:

Tonya Upp, Jill Pritchard, Donna Knoll, John Knoll, Erin Glassman, Jen Clausen, Bart Winkler, Nicole
Young

Call to Order — meeting commenced 7:08

Treasurer’s report: Nicole advised that operating budget stands at $50,785. Treasurer’s Report
reviewed by those present. Erin Glassman first moved to approve the report while Jen Clausen provided
second motion to approve. All in attendance approved the June Treasurer’s report. Nicole also advised
that per the State of Illinois, we do not need to collect sales tax on our items sold in the Store. Allin
attendance agreed and decided to remove sales tax from items sold in the store. Nicole also asked for
an audit of the books pursuant to the bylaws. Nicole cannot be the person conduct the Audit. It was
decided that Mr. Hamilton will ask a parent who is an accountant to volunteer to audit the books.

President’s Report: Bart turned the floor over to Jim Connelly who demonstrated the new web design
and sign up for memberships. The membership card to be printed and cut out for a physical copy of the
card and the membership card may also be displayed via cell phone. Erin Glassman will be able to input
the memberships sold in May to Membership Management. The site set to go live 8/14/19.

Chromebooks will be available at back to freshman parent night to sign up for memberships. Physical
applications also to be taken and input by Erin. A discussion to remove less bling from membership
packages and move to a gift card for next year's memberships has been tabled.

Standing Committee Reports: Bart is looking for volunteers via Sign Up Genius to run The Store. We still
need someone to sell spots on the scoreboard. The spots can be paid for in installments.

Special Events: A list of Sequoit Pride Events to be created. Welcome Back Lunch on 8/12/19.
Freshman Parent Night at 6:30 on 8/14/19. Jill to run The Store. Erin to sell memberships. Sequoit
Celebration to be held 8/23/19 to showcase fall sports and happenings.

Elections: VP spot still open
New Business: The Digital Photography class to be used to take pictures are our events.
Next meeting 9/4/19 at 7:00

Meeting adjourned 8:20 pm.



